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Solon Technologies License No. 34-06558-05
ATTN: Tony Duracensky

Purchasing Manager
6801 Cochran acad
Solon, OH 44139

Gentlemen:

This refers to the telephone conversation on December 4, 1990, between you and
Mr. J. R. Mullauer of my staff concerning the proposed decontamination plan
dated November 7, 1990. We have no questions concerning the decontamination
of your sloha f acility at this time. It is our understanding that even though
NRC approval is not required to release the area for unrestricted use, you
will submit to the NRC Region III Office, for our files, a copy of the final
survey that will be performed orior to releasing the laboratory for
unrestricted use. If your understanding is different than ours, please
immediately notify Bill Schultz of my staff at (708) 790-5526.

Sincerely,

Jack A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety

Branch

cc: DCD/DCB (RIDS)
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